
  
 
 

TAPU AE TOURNAMENT 

The Year 3 and 4 students from Whanake will 

be entering a Tapu Ae tournament at Lakeview 

School on Friday the 29th of March.  A 

newsletter from Mrs Tiley has come home 

about this last week.  Tapu Ae is a simplified 

version of Ki-o-rahi and is a great opportunity 

for these kids. 

WEDNESDAY WHACKERS 

Unfortunately we have had to call this event off due to 

lack of entries. 
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KIWI COMPETITIONS 

An entry form to enter in the 2019 Great Kiwi English, 

Maths and Science competitions has been sent home to 

parents of Years 5-8. Please send any entries back to 

the school before the end of term. Fees can be added to 

your school accounts. 

TE PAPA TRIP 

Tomorrow we are taking the whole school to Wellington to Te Papa and Frank Kitts Park for lunch as part 

of learning about other people’s culture.  We will be going mainly to see the Terracotta Warriors display 

and a newsletter was sent home about this in Week 6.  Please remember that the town bus people are 

meeting at Henley Lake at 9am and all other buses will be picking up 25mins earlier than usual.  We aim to 

be back at Henley Lake by 2.30pm and the other two buses will be leaving from there to head off on their 

afternoon runs. 

MUSIC 

Music lessons will be on Wednesday this week 

due to the Te Papa trip. 

SCHOOL LUNCH ORDERS 

We have the sausage sizzle orders starting up every second week, starting this Friday.  Please send your 

order and $2 per sausage to Diana by Thursday.  

Upcoming Events: 

Tues 19th March Te Papa Trip 
Fri 22nd March Design Technology Starts – Y7/8 
Weds 25th March Timatanga trip to Tinui 
Fri 29th March Tapu Ae Tournament – Year 3/4 
Fri 13th April  TERM 1 ENDS 
Mon 29th April TERM 2 STARTS 
 

BOOK CLUB 

Issue 2 is out now. Please have any orders placed online or sent into the office no later than Wednesday 

20th March 

SHOW AT TINUI - TIMATANGA 

Timatanga will be taken over to Tinui to take 

part in a show with our playgroup on 

Wednesday the 27th of March.  They will go 

over in the school vans and be brought back 

once the show is finished.   

DESIGN TECHNOLOGY 

A newsletter about this is coming home today with all 

Year 7/8 students with all the details you need.  Please 

read this and ring me at school with any questions. 

FRIENDS OF WHAREAMA  
"Great news the Friends of Whareama have 

offered to pay the $10 per child for the school Te 

Papa trip. A meeting was held last week and a 

flyer will be sent home with other details of what 

is happening. 

  


